



What? The Next Step survey will ask you about your activities since finishing school like study and work.

How? Expect to be contacted by phone, mail or email. To help us reach you, please check your contact details are correct in your learning account by logging into

the student portal at https://mygce.gcaa.gld.edu.au/

When? March to June 2023

Why? Your answers to the Next Step survey help schools and further education providers improve their services for future students

More info at www.qld.gov.au/nextstep

